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9th October 2006

TO WHOMIT MAYCONCERN,

Hurst Park Primary hired Cirque de Normandy for a fund raising event and
family fun day on Saturday 23rd September. I would not hesitate in
recommending Ed and the rest of the team who were highly professional
from start to finish. We particularly appreciated the marketing notes,
advertising literature and advice on improving sales. It was due to Cirque de
Normandy's enthusiasm and guidance that we made the profit that we
achieved.
Havinghad a downpour of rain prior to the circus's arrival we were rather
anxious that the school playing fields might be damaged because we had an
important football match the day following the circus. This was, however
unnecessary because Cirque de Normandy, taking all matters into
consideration ensured that there were no signs of their appearance! We
were amazed at howquickly and efficiently the big top was erected and
taken down, much to the children's disappointment that it isn't permanent!
The show itself was fabulous and a complete success; the children, weeks on,
are still reminiscing along with us adults.
Cirque de Normandy were just great and our only regret is that following
fund raising events will have a lot to live up to!!

Yours faithfully

Adele Pendry
Friends of Hurst Park Primary
West Molesey
Surrey


